
Ref. 79/2224 

Hon Nicola Centofanti 
Member of Legislative Council 

Parliament House 
North Terrace 
ADELAIDE SA 5000 
Email: centofanti.office@parliament.sa.gov.au 

Dear Ms Centofanti 

Government of South Australia 

Green Industries SA 

ABN 76 149 388 126 

Level 4 
81-95 Waymouth Street 
Adelaide SA 5001 

GPO Box1047 
Adelaide SA 5001 

Tel +618 8204 2051 
Fax +61 8 2041911 

www.greenindustries.sa.gov.au 

I refer to your application (receipt number 20559656) pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act 1991 

(the FOi Act) on 21 November 2024 requesting access to: 

All invoices, including all available description of works invoiced, raised by sub-contractors to contractors 

and contractors to GISA in relation to all works at the property at 42 Randell Street, Mannum, as part of the 

River Murray flood clean-up program. Along with all projected costings, estimates, valuations from Rider 

Levett Bucknall regarding these works on the property. 

Following receipt of your request, I contacted your office to discuss the scope of your request and 
proposed the option to address your request administratively, which would enable GISA to compile a 
document with relevant information for you. Your office confirmed on 23 December 2024 that you wished 
to continue with the FOi application with the original scope. 

Prior to your advice on 23 December 2024, GISA's Principal Officer was satisfied that an extension of time 
limit was required and in accordance with the FOi Act on 9 December 2024, an extension of 28 days was 
applied extending the due date from 23 December 2024 to 3 February 2025. 

Searches of the agency's records determine that there are 10 documents identified within the scope of 

your application. My determination is to grant partial access to all documents with information redacted 

relating to business affairs. 

In accordance with the FOi Act and Freedom of Information {Fees and Charges) Regulations 2018 in relation 

to applications from Members of Parliament, no amount is payable for the costs associated with this 

determination. 

Pursuant to the FOi Act, if you are dissatisfied with this determination you have a right to apply for an 
internal review. An application for internal review must be made in accordance with section 29(2) of the 
FOi Act. 

Should you have any queries in relation to this matter, please contact me on telephone (08) 8204 2051 or 

email gisafoi@sa.gov.au. 

Yours sincerely 

� 

Marissa King 
Accredited FOi Officer 

GREEN INDUSTRIES SA 

3 February 2025 


























